
 

Announcement 
 
Jeffrey Madison has resigned from his elected position as the 
Communications Division and Fleet Management Division’s Chief Steward.  
 
Pursuant to Article 5.9 of the FOP/MPD By-Laws, within 30 days a Special 
Election shall be held to elect a replacement to serve out the remainder of 
the 2014 - 2016 term. The 2014 - 2016 term ends March 31, 2016. 
 
NOMINATION PROCESS 
 
Nominations for individuals seeking this position shall be open for five 
business days from Wednesday, October 7, 2015 until Wednesday, 
October 16, 2015.  Nominations shall be in writing and must include a 
signed statement from the nominee indicating that they accept the 
nomination and specify what position they wish to hold.  All written 
nominations and acceptances must be delivered to the D.C. Police Union 
Secretary, Marinos Marinos, at 1524 Pennsylvania, Avenue, S.E. prior to 
5:00 p.m. on Friday, October 16, 2015. 
 
If there is more than one nominee for the Chief Steward position, a Special 
Election will be held before Tuesday, November 3, 2015. 
 
Eligibility 
 
Any member assigned to the Intelligence Division, Communications 
Division, or Fleet Management Division or detailed to either element for 
more than 90 day (Excluding non-contact and limited duty), that is in good 
standing is eligible to be nominated to the position of Chief Steward. 
(Article 5.2 and 5.4) 
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